SB 274 Notes
Director Chatlie Swanton, ADF&G, Division of Sport Fish, states that he takes no official position
with respect to naming a public facility. Swanton also states he has no objection to the proposed
name (William Jack Hernandez) for the fish hatchery.
Director Swanton states the Division of Sport Fish has not received any additional
recommendations for naming the fish hatchery, other than recommendations for naming it after
William Jack Hetnandez, and several former staff members have also recommended naming the new
hatchery after Hernandez.

The new state fish hatchery will be completed May 2011.

Citizens (including current and former ADF&G employees) who strongly support this legislation
and wish to testify via teleconference:

Tom Namtvedt, 5640 Portage Drive, Wasilla, AK 99654 — (907)355-7403

Larry Engel, 16341 E Vera Way, Palmer, AK 99645-8641 — (907)745-4132

Darrell Keifer, 3709 Catleton Ave, Anchorage, AK 99517-1542 — (907)279-3187

Fred Williams, PO Box 88, Copper Center, AK 99573 — (907)822-3922

Gary A. Wall, PO Box 101007, Anchorage, AK 99510-1007 — (907)223-4640 cell/333-5901 hm
Sidney Logan, PO Box 2589, Soldotna, AK 99669-2589 — (907)262-4048

David A Watsjold, 2811 Cutwater Ct, Anchorage, AK 99516-3473 — (907)345-5166

Robert (Bugs) McCartney, PO Box 91, Palmer, AK 99645 — (907)376-3551

Louis S Banditola (retired Deputy Director, Division of Sport Fish, ADF&G), 2616 Douglas Hwy,
Apt 1006, Juneau, AK 99801-2047 — (907) 780-4207

Larry ] Heckart (retired Regional Research Supervisor, Division of Sport Fish, ADF&G), PO Box
11046, Anchorage, AK 99511-0446 — (907) 349-3361

Contact: Chuck Kopp, Staff to Senator Dyson (907)465-6580



